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Dear Members

This is a good opportunity to look back to the Changeover dinner which we so successfully celebrated on the 19th of May. Having Patricia Lawson as our guest and main speaker was both interesting and very informative. Having people like Patricia attend club functions is so important as we are then able to access their knowledge and seek advice which is so beneficial for us all.

For the Committee chairs making contact with the district committee chair persons is an ideal way to enhance your knowledge of what each committee stands for and how they fit into the world of Zonta at branch and district level.

Contact details are available on the web.

We have had considerable interest from our Friendship dinner meeting which has meant more new prospective members have been found.

This is vital for the ongoing success of our club.

Currently new projects are being discussed as future fund raising activities and also we will be continuing our more traditional work for both fund raising and service.

We invite new ideas and innovative ways to achieve these goals and welcome input from everyone.

I feel we could also look at a more international focus which is reflective of Zonta International as there is so much that we as a group can do to enhance the lives of women and girls in third world nations. This will be discussed at a local level at the meeting in June.

Just a thought for the month The quality of a person’s life is in direct proportion to their commitment to excellence regardless of their chosen field of endeavour

Vince Lombardi

Look forward to catching up on the 26th 

Heather 

 


Our committee managed a quick coffee at Bogarts last Thursday evening. We didn’t have a lot to discuss, more to check that tasks had been done and our Programme was on track.

The blue Programme page, yellow Wall and Handbag directories were handed out at the May meeting and Allison will bring more to the June meeting for those who were absent.

With regard to Guest Speakers, we have confirmed Frances Harvey for the June dinner meeting. She will talk to us about “Drought Relief” from her prospective working with Rural Financial Counselling Services.

General discussion on the role of the committee followed and it was agreed that, although we don’t have a lot to do now our major duties have been achieved, we will be available for the other committees when publicity is required.

Denise Martin

Chairperson PR & C Committee




OMC had its first face-to-face meeting over coffee at Bogarts last Friday.

We discussed the roles of our committee and some of the chairs duties.

We talked about membership and decided that we would continue to strive for a membership of around 30 for this year and baring any mishaps hope to produce same.

Several new members have been presented to the board and are attached to this newsletter for your perusal. Please consider them and should there be any objections, the procedure is at the bottom of that attachment.

We look forward to Nettie Jensen joining us but no date has been set for induction yet.

We plan to have a morning tea orientation meeting to which all members are invited. I will contact the prospective members to see if all are available on a Saturday in the next couple of weeks and let everyone know ASAP

Robyn Mackay 

Chairperson OMC Committee


The committee is still struggling to get together with our busy schedules, however in the absence of a time that we could all get together phone and internet was used to discuss issues.

The nomination of a local woman for an award is proving difficult with the specific selection criteria each has. However we are still considering a few options.

The committee is also looking for a local theme for our activities this year, eg to support a local group of women as we have done with the Crisis Packs. If anyone has ideas please forward them to one of our group. Perhaps to support young mothers to get an education, survivors of abuse to get on with their lives? Country women to further their education? 

Even though it is not specifically SOW, the group is also interested in investigation the possibility of reviving the Matrons and Benedicts Ball in conjunction with another local service club.
Pam Fisher

Chairperson SWS Committee
	duty
	zontian
	date

	Blessing
	Kell Freeman
	26th June

	Objects
	Lesley Dillon
	26th June

	Raffle
	J. Loughnan/G.Swires
	26th June

	MOW
	J. Loughnan
	27th June



JUNE  ROSTER
Reminder – If you are unable to do your rostered task, please arrange a swap.

· 17th July - Board Meeting - Maranoa Club


· 24th July - Dinner Meeting - Maranoa Club - Guest Speaker is Martin Karlsen with his knowledge of the Micro-Credit System in Africa.

· 7th - 9th September - District Conference at Twin Towns

· June 2008 - who’s coming to Rotterdam with me?
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Zonta International


 is a worldwide service organization of executives in business and the professions working together to advance the status of women.





Our Birthday Girls for July are:


Leslee Sabine & Alison Jones both on the 8th.





Zonta Dates to Remember





District Governor: Patricia Lawson			Area Director: Ans Van Erp





Membership & Fellowship








Status of Women & Service








P.R. & Communications
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President’s Report


Heather Hall





GUEST SPEAKER





Our Guest speaker on tuesday will be frances harvey who works with the rural financial counselling services


Introduction: Denise Martin


Thanks: Lesley Dillon





Gill Swires is travelling as we speak so please let Robyn Mackay know if you will not be attending the meeting on Tuesday. 





4622 1888……..…0410 497 246


In the absence of an apology, an invoice for $15 will be sent to non-attending members to cover the cost of their meal.





It’s a boy!!


James Arthur Sabine was born on 14th June - a healthy 7lb 7oz boy for Leslee & Ross. Congratulations and welcome to a junior HonZon!
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